
 
 

Addendum 1 

November 26, 2024 

South Jersey Port Corporation (SJPC) 

Request for Proposals 

 

SJPC RFQ-24-74 Pier 1 Seawall Repairs – Broadway Marine Terminal 

 

NOTICE 

 
This Addendum is considered part of this Request for Proposals and must be acknowledged with your 
submission. 
 

 

ANSWERS TO FORMALLY SUBMITTED QUESTIONS 

 

  

Please see link for drawings on southjerseyport.com Bids Section for SJPC RFQ-24-74 Pier 1 Seawall 
Repairs for clarification of bid drawings. 


